
3-Acre Permit Obtainment Assistance Program  

Purpose 

• The 3-Acre Permit Obtainment Assistance Program 

has $12.4 million of American Rescue Plan Act 

(ARPA) funds to help 3-acre site owners manage 

their stormwater runoff.   

Key Takeaways 

• Roughly 700 sites in Vermont are 3-acre sites that may need to do more to control 

stormwater runoff from their lands to support the Vermont Clean Water Act. Examples of how 

to manage stormwater are pictured on this notice.  

• Up to $49,999 per site is now available for most 3-acre sites in the Lake Memphremagog, 

Lake Champlain and stormwater impaired basins. 

• Available funding supports design and permitting to alleviate the costs of regulatory 

compliance and help Vermonters play their part in restoring our waters.  

• 3-acre sites have three or more impervious acres that have never had an operational 

stormwater permit or were permitted to standards in place prior to the 2002 Stormwater 

Management Manual.  

Spread the word 

• Time is short to apply for funds. Please share this opportunity 

widely to help your community obtain funds, encourage 

compliance, and promote clean water.  

• Applicants are encouraged to apply as soon as practicable. 

Applications may close as early as September 1st.  

Learn More 

• 3-Acre Permit Obtainment Assistance Program Website  

https://tinyurl.com/2sz5ckc3 

• 3-Acre Permit Obtainment Assistance Webinar Recording 

http://tinyurl.com/bddvav6y 

3-Acre Permit Obtainment Assistance Program Point of Contact 

• Madeline Russell|3-Acre Program Lead| Madeline.Russell@vermont.gov|802-261-5739 
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